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23 May, 1996 

Visa Section 

Israeli Embassy 

Fax 698571 

Project : Al-Bireh Wastewater System 

Dear Sir, 
8 

The Consulting Engineering Center of Amman has been retained by the 

German financier (KFW) to conduct the consultancy services for the 

above mentioned project with a German firm. 

For this purpose we need their Engineer Mr. Monzer Hamdieh to travel 

to Al-Bireh for 2-3 weeks to conduct the necessary field works as of Ist 

June 96. 

CEC has informed us that they were not able to submit the request for a 

Visa because of the many applicants and the long queue although they 

have been trying to do so for the past week. 

Please assist in receiving their application. You can call them at 

telephone 688978 Amman-Mr. Monzer Hamdieh. 

Thank you. " ) 

Hassan M. Tawil fe a - =| 
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